
 
Competitors Briefing 

Welcome to the 2023 Brick and Steel Border Counties Rally and thanks for 

your entry. We hope you have a great day’s rallying and enjoy the superb 

stages we have in store for you. 

There is a cycle event on at Traquair House which may bring you in 

contact with cyclists on RS4 after Cardrona. Please drive with care and 

give way to them. This is noted in the road book. 

The road section after Stage 3 and Stage 7 is different to avoid a clash 

with the Hawick Common Riding. Be careful to follow the correct route in 

the road book for each road section. The stage map for SS7 in the road 

book shows the incorrect road route after the stage. The road book tulips 

are correct. There are also road works with traffic lights on RS3/7 at 4.43 

total miles and road section RS7 between posts 7 & 8. There is adequate 

road time for these sections.  

The route has several sections on single track road and competitors 

should drive with care and consideration for non-rally traffic. 

Toilets have been located near the arrivals and finishes of each stage for 

your convenience.  

A reminder for both crew members to read the Incident & Red Flag 

Procedure contained on Page 1 of the road book. 


